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from the mayor's desk
Hello Barnesville,

Time flies, and it's hard to believe that 2024 is passing by so swiftly. First, I would like to extend my 
heartfelt congratulations to our school teams for their incredible season this year. Barnesville has 
been proudly represented all over the valley, the state, and the nation. We are truly proud of all 
the team members, coaches, parents, and everyone who influences these programs.

I want to express my sincere gratitude to all the volunteers who dedicated their time and efforts 
to making our annual Spring Clean-Up Day a resounding success. Your commitment to keeping 
our streets and public spaces clean and beautiful is genuinely appreciated and contributes to the 
charm of our community.

Independence Day is an exciting time for Barnesville, and my vision and goal are to grow this 
celebration over the next few years with a larger fireworks display and additional activities at the 
park for the whole family. Mark your calendars for July 6th and join the community at the park as 
we celebrate this patriotic occasion together.

In closing, I would like to extend my heartfelt appreciation to all the dedicated individuals who 
contribute to making Barnesville a vibrant and welcoming community. Together, we can 
continue to foster a sense of pride and friendship that will carry us forward for generations to 
come. I would like to welcome the community to be part of our bi-weekly council meetings. The 
schedule is available on our website or our Facebook page. If you have any ideas or concerns, feel 
free to bring them to the council. Your input and involvement are invaluable in shaping the 
future of our village.

Wishing you all a wonderful summer, and may God bless you and our community.

Sincerely,

Jake Hershberger
Mayor

Jake Hershberger
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Important Phone Numbers
Police

740-425-1976
---------------------------------------

Fire Dept. (Non-Emergency)
740-425-3054

---------------------------------------
EMS (Non-Emergency)

740-425-3368
---------------------------------------

Emergency
911

---------------------------------------
Mayor

740-619-0279 or 740-425-3444
---------------------------------------

Fiscal Office/Income Taxes
740-425-3444

---------------------------------------
Water Dept.

740-425-3672
---------------------------------------

Street Dept.
740-425-4501

---------------------------------------
Parks & Recreation

740-425-3012

Follow Us
@VillageofBarnesville
@BarnesvillePolice
@BarnesvilleFireAndEMS

@BarnesvilleOH

Go Shamrocks!

2023 Water Quality Report Available
The 2023 edition of the Consumer Confidence Report for the 
Village of Barnesville Public Water System has been published. 
This brochure is printed to supply information and data on the 
village’s water system and the quality of water served to the 
consumers.

Copies of the report are available at 
barnesvilleohio.com/ccreport.pdf or by checking the box on the 
April water bill and returning to the water department office 
requesting that a paper copy be mailed to your billing address. 
The report is also available at the Barnesville Water 
Department office at 126 E. Church St. or by calling 
740-425-3672.

Pool Water Meter Available
The Barnesville Water Department has a water meter available 
for those that are filling their pools up. This meter can be 
obtained from the Water Office Monday-Friday 8am-4pm. By 
using this meter you can save on your sewer cost from your 
water bill when filling up your pool this summer. For more 
information contact the Water Office 740-425-3672.

Spring-Summer Street Sweeping

Fire Hydrant Flushing

Downtown Street Sweep No Parking  Fridays

The Village Street Department has began sweeping streets now 
that the weather has improved. Be on the lookout for flyers to be 
placed on vehicles for no parking days to allow street sweeping 
of your street.

The Barnesville Water Department will be flushing fire hydrants 
beginning during summer months and will continue daily until 
completed. Residents may experience loss of pressure and 
discolored water and should inspect the water prior to washing 
clothing as staining may result. The Barnesville Water 
Department aplogizes for any inconveniences this may create.

Residents & visitors are reminded that there is no parking Friday 
morning between 3:00 AM - 7:00 AM  on North Arch St from 
Church St to East Main, East Main Street from the Square to 
Henderson St, West Main St from Square to Gardner St, North 
Chestnut St from Square to Cherry St, and South Chestnut St 
from Square to Mill St.
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Historical Solar Events Over Barnesville

The Barnesville Police Department received 
a grant for AEDs (automated external 
defibrillator) through the Community 
Foundation for the Ohio Valley, Inc. We 
purchased 4 AEDs through Trudo Albert Fire 
Equipment out of St Clairsville for a total of 
$5,280, which the grant reimbursed 100%. 
We will now have AEDs in the patrol 
vehicles. The AEDs are proven lifesaving 
tools and will greatly aid us in providing the 
best service to our community. We are 
grateful to the foundation for their support 
and assistance.

The months of April and May marked a couple of historical 
solar events for Barnesville and the sourrounding areas. 
April 8, 2024 we got to witness the Solar Eclipse take place 
above us. This solar eclipse was deemed to be a 
once-in-a-lifetime event. The next total solar eclipse will be 
in 2044. Then May 10-12, 2024 due to a powerful 
geomagnetic solar storm the Aurora Borealis (Northern 
Lights) were viewable across our night skys above 
Barnesville and throughout the area. This rare spectical for 
our area has been deemed the most impressive solar storm 
in decades. There is a chance in the future for them to be 
viewable once again. The next astronomical event will be 
the partial Lunar Eclipse on September 18, 2024 and a Total 
Lunar eclipse on March 14, 2025.

Pictured above is 
the Aurora Borealis 

over Barnesville 
from May 11, 2024. 
Pictured to the left 
is the Solar Eclipse 
from April 8, 2024.

Barnesville PD Crusiers Equipped with AEDs



The Village of Barnesville is an Equal Opportunity Employer and a drug-free workplace

PAGE | 04 Village of Barnesville, Ohio Newsletter - Summer 2024

To View current & Full listing visit: barnesvilleohio.com/jobs

General Laborer (Seasonal) -

EMTs, Advanced EMTs & Paramedics (Part-Time) -

Firefighters (Volunteer) - 

School Resource Officer (Part-Time) -

Street Department Laborer (Full-Time) - 

Police Officer (Full-Time) - 

The Village of Barnesville is accepting applications for seasonal positions for the Cemetery Department.  Applicants must 
be at least 16 years of age. These positions include general laborers for mowing of cemeteries and all village 
properties.Applications may be obtained at the Barnesville Water Department Office, at 126 East Church St., or on-line at 
https://barnesville.aidaform.com/application

The Village of Barnesville will be accepting applications for a position in the Street Department. Full time with a complete 
benefits package including retirement and health insurance. CDL license with experience in operating equipment preferred 
but not necessary. Applicant must be willing to obtain CDL and learn to operate equipment. Applications may be obtained 
at the Barnesville Water Department, 126 East Church Street, Barnesville.

Barnesville Fire and EMS is now hiring Part Time EMTs, Advanced EMTs, and Paramedics. EMT: $17, AEMT: $18, 
Paramedic: $19 Applicants: Must Have CURRENT Ohio EMS Certification (EMT, AEMT, Paramedic), Have Valid CPR 
Certification, Have Clean Driving Record, Applicants are preferred to have Ohio Fire Certification (Any Level) however not 
required. Barnesville Fire & EMS Offers: Friendly Environment, Competitive Pay, CE Opportunities, Private Rooms 
(Overnight Shifts), Holiday Shift Differential, Uniform Allowance. Applications are available Monday-Friday 8am-4pm at 
the Barnesville Fire & EMs. For any questions call 740-425-3368.

Barnesville Fire & EMS is currently accepting applications for Volunteer Firefighters. See a current member or stop by the 
station Monday-Friday 8a-4p to pick up an application.

The Village of Barnesville Police Department is seeking one candidate for the position of Full Time Police Officer. The 
Village of Barnesville Police Department is a full time 24/7 department and has a coverage area that consists of 
approximately 5,000 citizens. The department has a K9 Unit, SRO Program, positions for advancement, benefits, etc. The 
department prides itself on the relationship that has been built not only with the community but neighboring agencies and 
organizations as well. As a member of the Village of Barnesville Police Department you will be expected to professionally 
and efficiently execute the duties of a Police Officer. Other expectations include having respect for those you serve, your 
co-workers and superiors, yourself, being team oriented, and having pride in what you do, the department, and the 
community. Requirements for the position include possessing a valid operator’s license and current OPOTA certificate. 
Candidates will be subject to a background check and drug screen. If you are interested or would like more information 
please contact Chief Rocky Sirianni at (740) 425-1976, Email Address, or stop at the department located at 132 North Arch 
Street, Barnesville, Ohio 43713. Apply online: https://barnesville.aidaform.com/application

The Village of Barnesville Police Department is accepting applications for the position of School Resource Officer (SRO). 
This is a part-time police officer position and will begin next school year. Part-time SROs work within the Barnesville 
School system during the school year. Starting pay for part-time police officers is currently $18/hr. As an SRO, you will be 
expected to work with school staff as well as with students to promote a safe and positive school environment for the 
community. The Village of Barnesville Police Department has an exceptional relationship with Barnesville Schools, and we 
look forward to your help working with some of the most important and precious parts of our community, our schools and 
our young people. SROs must have a current OPOTA certificate and meet other criteria required for the position. Candidate 
will be subject to a background check and drug screening. The Village of Barnesville is an Equal Opportunity Employer and 
a drug free work place. Please contact Chief Rocky Sirianni for any additional information or if you are interested in 
joining our team call 740-425-1976 or email r.sirianni@barnesvilleohio.com.
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Staying Connected
Program

Village Council Meeting Schedule 2024 Village of Barnesville
Observed HolidaysCouncil Meetings are open to the public. Meeting schedule is 

available at the Fiscal Office, will be posted outside Council 
Chambers and is available online at www.barnesvilleohio.com. 
Council Meetings are held every other Monday at 7:00 PM at 
the Municipal Building in Council Chambers, 132 N Arch St, 

Barnesville, OH. The public is welcome to attend.

Council Meetings are open to the public. Meeting schedule is available at the Fiscal Office, posted outside Council 
Chambers and is available online at www.barnesvilleohio.com. Council Meetings are held every other Monday at 7:00 
PM at the Municipal Building in Council Chambers, 132 N Arch St, Barnesville, OH. The public is welcomed to attend.

• June 3
• June 17
• July 1
• July 15
• July 29
• August 12
• August 26

• September 9
• September 23
• October 7
• October 21
• November 4
• November 18
• December 2
• December 16
• December 30

Village Offices will be closed the following 
dates in observance to holiday -  

Public Safety Offices will remain open:

• July 4, 2024 - Independence Day
• September 2, 2024 - Labor Day
• October 14, 2024 - Columbus Day
• November 11, 2024 - Veteran’s Day
• November 27, 2024 - Offices Close at Noon
• November 28, 2024 - Thanksgiving Day
• December 24, 2024 - Offices Close at Noon
• December 25, 2024 - Christmas Day
• January 1, 2025 - New Year's Day
• January 20, 2025 - Martin Luther King Jr. Day

�

Barnesville Sidewalk Replacement Loan Progam
Barnesville Village Council is offering a loan program to 
residents in an effort to replace deteriorated sidewalks. The 
program offers zero percent loans to replace the walks that 
travel parallel with Village streets and will include curbs and 
driveway aprons. The village will select and pay the contractor 
and then send a monthly invoice to the property owner. All 
rules, regulations, and specifications of the village will be 
followed. Applicants must have not had any delinquent water 
bills over the past 24 months, unpaid Village Income taxes, or 
unpaid fines. 

Contact Village Administrator Roger Deal at 740-425-1880 with questions about the program or 
residents may email to admin@barnesvilleohio.com. Applications are available at the Barnesville Water 
Department at 126 E. Church St., Barnesville, OH.
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Permit Parking Spaces Available - East Main Lot
The Village of Barnesville has several permit parking spaces available in the East Main Street 
Parking Lot, located between Cheffy's and Avenues of Barnesville. The cost is $20 a month or 
$120 a year. Parking permits are valid Monday through Saturday 8am-6pm, except special events 
and for maintenance. Permits are sold on a first come basis. For more information or to purchase 
a permit, contact the Barnesville Police Department 740-425-1976.

Barnesville Police 
Department
Monday - Friday

9:00 AM - 5:30 PM

740-425-1976

This registry allows police to quickly access 
vital contact information for key holders for 
your home or business during alarm drops. 
Business owners with or without alarms are 

encouraged to register. Residnets with alarms 
are also encouraged to register your 

information. Be sure if changes need made to 
your registry, to submit a new form.

www.police.barnesvilleohio.com
Phone: 740-425-1976

BARNESVILLE 
POLICE DEPT.

Key Holder Registry

Barnesville Ordinance Chapter 1371 requires that the 
owners and each adult occupant of all houses, apartments 
or other residences located within the Village of Barnesville 
shall post the street number of said house, apartment or 
other residence at some conspicuous place on the building 
or grounds. Said number shall be of sufficient size so as to 
be visible from the street. Anyone failing to comply may be 
fined a sum not exceeding fifty dollars ($50.00). Each day of 
noncompliance may be considered a separate offense. 
Making sure your house numbers can be seen helps first 
responders find your location easier.

The Village of Barnesville Police Department website page offers the ability for 
those to report an anonymous crime tip, report non-violent low level crimes or 
complaints online, and access statement forms. Linked directly from the page is 
the ability to download crash reports, submit key holder registry information, 
search laws, pay fines, and register for CodeRED. Visit www.barnesvilleohio.com 
or www.police.barnesvilleohio.com
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Reminder: Parking Time Limits
Residents, business owners, their employees, and visitors are reminded of downtown 
parking restrictions. Downtown parking is 2 hour parking 9am-5pm on any day 
except on Sundays and legal holidays, unless otherwise marked. (ORD 351.14 passed 
12-07-81).

2 Hour Parking Areas Includes (unless otherwise posted):
• East Main Street from S Lincoln to Chestnut St (Square)
• West Main St from Chestnut St (Square) to Gardner St
• North Chestnut St from Walnut St to Main St (Square)
• South Chestnut St from Main St (Square) to South St

• First two spaces on North Arch St near East Church St are 15-min parking from 
9am-5pm on any day except Sundays and legal holidays.

• North Arch St Handicap spot in front of the Municipal Building is 30-min parking
• In order to facilitate vehicular access to and from the Barnesville Elementary 

School, parking on West Church Street between North Chestnut Street and 
North Broadway St and also on North Gardner Street between West Main St and 
West Church St is probibitted on School Days between the hours of 7am-4pm. 
(ORD 351.17 passed 12-10-18)

• Please pay attention to no parking areas and loading zones throughout 
downtown.

• No parking Fridays between 3am-7am (Street Sweep Day) on North Arch St from 
Church St to East Main St, East Main St from square to Henderson St, West Main 
St from square to Garnder St, North Chestnut St from Square to Cherry St, and 
South Chestnut St from Square to Mill St.

• Street parking is public parking and is first come, first serve. Residents are not entitled to parking spaces 
out front of their homes on the public street.

• Objects cannot be placed in the roadway to block a parking space.
• No Parking on the Sidwalk - please do not block the sidewalk.
• Parking in a handicap space, you must have a valid handicap placard that must be displayed at all times 

while parking in the handicap spot. 
• The Village has parking permits available for the East Main Street Lot (between Cheffy's and Avenues of 

Barnesville) for those to purchase that wish to have reserved parking and a guaranteed space.

Signs throughout the 2-hour 
parking area have been 

posted reminding those who 
park there consent to the 
enforcment of time limits, 

including the chalking of tires 
and other enforement means.

Additional Parking Restrictions:

Other Parking Reminders:

351.13: NIGHT PARKING OF COMMERCIAL VEHICLES.
(a) No person shall park a school bus, commercial tractor, agricultural tractor, truck of more than one and 
one-half ton capacity, bus, trailer, semitrailer, pole trailer or moving van on any street within the 
Municipality between 6:00 p.m. and 4:00 a.m.

(b) This section shall not apply to commercial vehicles while being loaded or unloaded.

(c) Except as otherwise provided in this subsection, whoever violates this section is guilty of a minor 
misdemeanor. If, within one year of the offense, the offender previously has been convicted of or pleaded 
guilty to one predicate motor vehicle or traffic offense, whoever violates this section is guilty of a 
misdemeanor of the fourth degree. If, within one year of the offense, the offender previously has been 
convicted of two or more predicate motor vehicle or traffic offenses, whoever violates this section is 
guilty of a misdemeanor of the third degree.

BARNESVILLE ORDINANCE
HIGHLIGHT & REMINDERS
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“Petiquette”
ORD 505.01 Dogs and Other Animals Running at Large.
No owner can allow a dog to run at large. All dogs must 
be on a leash when they are being walked. Dogs must 

be under the reasonable control of some persons.

ORD 505.09 Barking or Howling Dogs.

No person shall keep or harbor any 
dog within the Municipality which, by 

frequent and habitual barking, 
howling or yelping, creates 

unreasonably loud and disturbing 
noises of such a character, intensity 

and duration as to disturb the peace, 
quiet and good order of the 

Municipality.

A dog owner shall be responsible for the 
immediate removal and proper disposal 

of his/her dog’s feces. Proper disposal 
shall consist of placing the feces in a 

wrapper and using a trash receptacle.

Please Clean Up After Your Pet.

OHGO.com is your directory for 
up-to-the minute traffic, construction, 

and weather impacting Ohio's roadways, 
live updated by ODOT's Traffic Operators.
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Contractor & Building
Permits Required

Completing a project this year? You may need to obtain a 
building permit with the Village. Any time you are building 
or remodeling commercial or residential property within 
the Village of Barnesville Corporation limit you must first 
obtain a building permit. This gives you legal permission 

form the Village to begin construction work or demolition. 
These permits must be obtained BEFORE your project 

can begin. Contractors are also required to obtain a 
permit with the Village prior to doing contractor work 

within the Village Corporation Limit. These permits can 
be obtained from the Fiscal Office at the Municipal 

Building, 132 N Arch St, Barnesville on the 2nd floor. 
Permit application forms can be found on the Village 

Website www.barnesvilleohio.com on the Fiscal Office 
page or by clicking on the forms button on the homepage. 

If you have any questions about building or contractor 
permits you may contact the Fiscal Office 740-425-3444.
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Facebook Stats:

Barnesville Village Council is offering a loan program to residents in an effort to replace 
deteriorated sidewalks. The program offers zero percent loans to replace the walks that travel 
parallel with Village streets and will include curbs and driveway aprons. The village will select and 
pay the contractor and then send a monthly invoice to the property owner. All rules, regulations, 
and specifications of the village will be followed. Applicants must have not had any delinquent 
water bills over the past 24 months, unpaid Village Income taxes, or unpaid fines. Contact Village 
Administrator Roger Deal at 740-425-1880 with questions about the program or residents may 
email to admin@barnesvilleohio.com. Applications are available at the Barnesville Water 
Department at 126 E. Church St., Barnesville, OH.

Sidewalk Replacement Loan ProgramSidewalk Replacement Loan ProgramSidewalk Replacement Loan Program(as of June 2023)(as of June 2023)(as of June 2023)

REMINDER:
Golf cart shall be permitted 
between April 1st through 

October 31st each year. Golf Carts 
are not permitted to be operated 

on the roadwayws between 
November 1st-April 31st

REMINDER:
Golf cart shall be permitted 
between April 1st through 

October 31st each year. Golf Carts 
are not permitted to be operated 

on the roadwayws between 
November 1st-April 31st

Properties that are in violation of the Village Property Maintenance Code 1381 are given a notice to 
abate. This notice provides the property owner 30-days to correct the violation. After 30-days 
property owners will be summonsed to appear in Mayor’s Court and may be penalized $100 per day 
for each day the violation(s) continue after the abatement has expired.
Violations can be reported to the Barnesville Police Department at 740-425-1976, Barnesville Fire 
Department 740-425-3054, or you may report violations online by visiting www.barnesvilleohio.com 
and going to  “Report A Concern.”
As of May 28, 2024, the village has served or mailed 57 abatement notices for property issues so far. 
The Village continues to work on property maintenance violations.

The Village of Barnesville website has a page on how to Report A Concern 
to the Village of Barnesville. You may visit www.barnesvilleohio.com and 
click on "Report A Concern". Concerns reported on the page will be 
emailed to the correct department to get your concern addresses as quick 
as possible. If your concern is an Emergency, you may call the Police 
Department at 740-425-1976.



PAGE | 13 Village of Barnesville, Ohio Newsletter - Summer 2024

Golf Cart Reminders

Inspection Information & Requirements

Schedule Inspection

During the Summer months we tend to see an increase useage of Golf Cart Operations within the Village.  We 
would like to remind residents of the rules/laws of operating golf carts within the Village of Barnesville 
Corporation Limits: • Drivers/Operators of a golf cart must have a VALID driver 's license.

• No person less than 16 years of age should operate a golf cart.
• No person shall operate a golf cart on the street within the Village of 

Barnesville unless the golf cart has been inspected.
• Do not drink and drive.
• Must obey ALL traffic laws during operation (No U-Turns).
• No person shall operate a golf cart on any public roadway that is 35 MPH 

or greater except when crossing such roadway. Crossing means from one 
side, directly to the other side. (Point A to Point B)

• Occupants of a golf cart should be seated at all times on the seat. 
Standing on the golf cart while in motion is prohibited. 

• ALL occupants of the golf cart should be buckled up using a seat belt.
• Child safety seat is required for any occupant under the age of four (4) or 

under forty (40) pounds in weight.
• Golf carts are not permitted to be driven on the sidewalk.
• Operation of a golf cart is permitted year round.

No person shall operate a golf cart on the streets within the Village unless the golf cart has been inspected for 
compliance with the State of Ohio statutory reqirements that are applicable to motor vehicles and the Codified 
Ordinances of the Village entitling the owner or operator to secure a title and license for the golf cart. A $50 
inspection fee is due at time of inspection. Below is a listing of requiremets for Golf Carts:

• Valid Driver 's License
• Proof of Insurance listing state minimum requirement for 

Liability Insurance for said underspeed Motor Vehicle
• Must be equipped with a minimum of one tail light, visible 

from a distance of 500 feet
• Must be equipped with two red reflectors
• Must have a light to illuminate the rear license plate & make 

the plate legible from distance of 50 feet
• Must be equipped with two brake lights, visible from a 

distance of 500 feet
• Must have two working headlights capable of illuminating 

person or objects at a distance of at least 75 feet
• Must have a working horn, audible form not less than 200 

feet
• Must have a rearview mirror
• Must have Windshield (Plexi glass or safety glass)
• Must have working direcitonal (turn) signals
• Must have bracket for mounting rear license plate
• Seat belts required for each occupant

• Call 740-425-1976 or stop into the 
Barnesville Police Department to pick 
up a Golf Cart Packet and/or to 
schedule inspection. 

• Pay a $50.00 Inspection Fee to the 
Barnesville Police Department
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Golf Cart Operation Map

To rent a shelter house at the park please call the
Park Office at 740-425-3012 or to rent the pool call 740-425-1172

Memorial Park Rentals
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Barnesville Fire & EMS is currently accepting 
applications for Volunteer Firefighters. See a current 
member or stop by the station Monday-Friday 8a-4p 

to pick up an application or visit 
www.BarnesvilleOhio.com and go to the Fire & EMS 

Page.



PAGE | 17 Village of Barnesville, Ohio Newsletter - Summer 2024

The Barnesville Middle School Robotics Team recently 
competed in the Vex Robotics World Championship in Dallas, 

Texas. The Barnesville Middle School Robotics made it to 
World Championship, after qualifying in the 2024 Ohio Vex 

Robotics State Championship Middle School VRC, where they 
achieved top scores in programming skills. The Village of 

Barnesville is proud of our Barnesville Middle School Robotics 
Team and we congratulate them for this achievement. 

The Barnesville Shamrock Athletics for the first time 
in school history achieved the OVAC Overall 3A 

Champions! This accomplisment was due to the hard 
work of the coaches and studen/athletes! Barnesville 

is proud of our Shamrocks! Go Shamrocks!!

Barnesville Wrestling Coach 
Jayson Stephen for being named 

2024 Coach of the Year by the 
Ohio Valley Athletic Conference!

Barnesville High School Class of 2024! 
Warm wishes for a happy and successful 

future to all our Barnesville graduates!
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Happy Retirement John Fuchs!
John Fuchs started with the Barnesville Police Department in May of 2012 
after retiring from the Cuyahoga County Sheriff 's Office. Initially, John was 
just looking to remain part of the law enforcement community and maybe 
come in and ride with the officers every once in a while. A short time later, 
the need for a school resource officer at the elementary school arose. John 
agreed to fill the position for that year. John was fantastic in this position 
and quickly built strong and long lasting relationships with the staff and 

students. The first year turned into a second, then a third, and now here we 
are more than a decade later saying thank you and congratulations to a truly 

irreplaceable department member. In the 12 years that I have known and 
worked with John, I can't think of a single conversation I had with him that 
he didn't have me laughing at least once, as he was never short on jokes. 

Congratulations, brother. Thank you for everything and you are loved by all 
of us here at the PD, the schools, and most importantly all the kids that you 

had such an impact on.  - Chief Rocky Sirianni

On May 17, 2024 the Barnesville 
Police Department School Resource 
Officer Shilling, Officer Lucas and K9 

Handler Officer Kubat along with 
Trooper Moran of the Ohio State 

Highway Patrol and Meigs County 
Wildlife Officer Gilkey with Ohio 

Department of Natural Resources 
spoke to the Barnesville Middle 

School students for career day about 
law enforcement.
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BPD Wins Battle of the Bags @ 185 lbs.
Throughout history, there have been many forces that overcame great 
odds and came out victorious. Yesterday's "battle of the bags" 
between the Police and Fire Departments was no exception. Where 
we lack in numbers, we make up for with heart, determination, and 
grit. Though they were a worthy and strong opponent, we were able 
to emerge victorious. Thank you to everyone who helped out, 
including SRO Fuchs, Dispatcher Kathy, Riesbeck's, Village Hardware, 
the Junior Women's Club for all they do for the community, and 
everyone else who helped us "bag up" the win. Also, good game, FD.

BPD-185 pounds
FD-97 pounds

Follow the 
Barnesville Area 

Chamber of 
Commerce 

Facebook page for 
more information 

about the 
upcoming Fun in 
the Ville events!

On May 19, 2024 the Barnesville 
Fire & EMS held a School Bus 
extrication training. Members 
learned new techniques for 

extricating victims in the event 
of an accident. These trainings 

help our members better 
prepare to serve our residents.
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alerts.barnesvilleohio.com

Text "BELMONT" to 
99411 to Sign Up

www.alerts.barnesvilleohio.com
�

FREE SWIM
July 6th
Noon-
6 PM


